Governor of West Bengal
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No. WBG/AB/24 & 24.05.2023

Dear Vice Chancellor,

It was a pleasure to preside over the Convocation of Bidhan
Chandra Krishi Viswavidyalaya at Mohanpur on 19.05.2023.

This is to place on record my appreciation of the activities of the
students, the faculty, the agricultural scientists and all those associated
with BCKV for their academic pursuits and researches in emergent
agricultural and allied subjects.

I wish the University the very best in the service of society.

With regards,

Y ours sincerely,

/
Dr. C. V. Ananda Bose

Dr. Subhendu Bikash Goswami

Vice Chancellor

Bidhan Chandra Krishi Viswavidyalaya
Vice Chancellor's Secretariat
Administrative Building, 2nd Floor,
PO: Krishiviswavidyalaya, Mohanpur,
Nadia, West Bengal, India, Pin:741252
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